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Summary of Feb 23, 2019 HBCNA Board Meeting:
At the reorganization meeting 2/9/2019, eight volunteers agreed to be on the board.  We selected officers which are listed on the website.
It was decided that communication with members and neighbors would be web-based (less costly) instead of a mailed out newsletter.   That involves getting an updated list of property owners and their emails.   Randy Beck offered to work on a data base so when we get the new contact information, it can be updated.
The HBCNA.com website has a new look with a place to “contact us” for any reason.  We will be working on sending out a post card to all property owners informing them of our website and encouraging them to provide their contact information.  It was decided to allocate funds for the hosting of the website as John Chapman has been graciously paying for that along with building the website.
Bank account needs to be transferred from previous Treasurer.
We decided to join the Austin Neighborhood Council as it may provide some information on addressing property rights and restrictions that HBCNA is facing.  The cost is $50/year and Bruce McDonald is our liaison to the ANC, which holds monthly meeting in Austin.
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